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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Jeremy Smith [jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 3:08 PM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Peter McIntyre
Subject: 24546 Mission Blvd., Hayward - Phase II Report (new project)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Mail_Cases

Donna / Jerry 
 
Good afternoon.  AEI recently performed a Phase II subsurface investigation at the subject site.  During the 
investigation, contamination was discovered, therefore on behalf of our client, we are submitting the report with 
findings.  It has been uploaded to your server, however since it is a new project I don't have an RO Number. 
 Our client is requesting that the county work with AEI in order to obtain case closure for the site.  Please 
contact me with any questions you may have or if you need any additional information. 
 
Regards 
 

Jeremy Smith, REA II 
Senior Project Manager 
AEI Consultants 
2500 Camino Diablo 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 

p. 925.746.6028 
c. 925.595.3156 
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